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My child is happy 
and has settled 
into St Bede’s 
during this first 
half term.

I would welcome 
other opportunities 
for parents and 
families to take part 
in the Liturgical and 
Prayer Life of St 
Bede’s throughout 
the year.

I enjoyed the 
Year 7 Welcome 
Mass and this 
was a good way 
of celebrating my 
child’s start to St 
Bede’s.

I would like 
ongoing 
information about 
the Catholic Life 
and Chaplaincy 
provision at St 
Bede’s.


